
 
 
 
 
 

Notification of Road Closure for Special Events 

 
Notice is hereby given that Newry, Mourne and Down District Council using its 
powers under Article 8A of the Road Traffic Regulation (Northern Ireland) Order 
1997, proposes to temporarily restrict/prohibit vehicles for the following event. 
 
The following restriction/prohibition of traffic has been requested by Murlough 
Athletics Club for the GR8 Dundrum Run: 
 
Roads prohibited: Main Street, Dundrum 
 
Junctions: Main Street from its junction with School Hill to its junction with Manse 
Road 
 
Roads restricted: Old Road, Newcastle Road, Dundrum Road, Dundrum 
 
Junctions: Main Street from its junction with Manse Road, Newcastle Road with its 
junction with Old Road, Dundrum Road to its junction with Murlough Natural Nature 
Reserve  
 
The prohibition / restriction will start on Saturday 15 October 2022 from 
9.30 am to 3.30 pm. 
 
Alternative routes will be signed. 
 
Written representations may be sent to this address or emailed to 
licensing@nmandd.org  
 
Closing date for written representations is Wednesday 14 September 2022 at 
5pm.  
 
Representations received after this will not be considered. 
 
 


